
H.R. 9497, AI Advancement and Reliability Act 

"Americans for Responsible Innovation (ARI) is pleased to support the AI Advancement 

and Reliability Act of 2024. By establishing a Center for AI Advancement and Reliability 

within the National Institute of Standards and Technology, this proposal will 

help promote the development of standards and best practices to ensure AI systems' 

reliability while protecting the public from harm. We believe this legislation will 

strengthen U.S. leadership in AI research and development while building public trust in 

AI, and we commend Reps. Obernolte, Lieu, Lucas, and Lofgren for their leadership on 

this important issue.” 

- Americans for Responsible Innovation 

 

 

 

 


